







































































































































































































































































Mr. A. Dwayne Linville
October 17, 1997

Page 2

This doesn’t mean that I don’t think that Mr. Kaneb’s intentions are sincere, and by all means,
consider our second $10,000 gift - and if you can, our first gift also - to be considered by Mr.
Kaneb as a matching gift.

I did indeed say that we would like to help and might even consider giving as much as
$100,000, but we would need a great deal of documentation to consider that large a sum.

As you will see from the enclosed correspondence with SOS Mitmensch in Austria, we have
found some other ways to help gypsies, for instance, in Austria and also in Canada, and we
would like to consider the various alternatives carefully.

With many thanks for all youf help and best regards, I remain,

Yours sincerely,

AB/cw
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